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From: leo@mdps.com.hk <leo@mdps.com.hk>
Sent: 2024-09-27星期五 18:03:51
To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
Cc: Shirley Ka Kei CHAN/PLAND <skkchan@pland.gov.hk>
Subject: Applicaion for extension of the planning permission meeting

(A/NE-FTA/250)

Town Planning Board

Ref. No.: A/NE-FTA/250
Proposed Temporary Cold Storage with Ancillary Office Use for a Period of Three Years and
Associated Excavation and Filling of Land

Lots 188(Part) and Adjoining of Government Land in D.D.52, Fu Tei Au, Sheung Shui, New
Territories

As the applicant wished to have sufficient time to respond to departmental comments,
We are applying to the Town Planning Board for an extension of the planning permission meeting for
2 months.
We hope to get approval.

Regards

Leo Wong
Direct Line : +852 3105 3466
Mobile / Whatsapp : +852 5647 0350
Fax : +852 3105 0810
Email : leo@mdps.com.hk
Web site : www.mdps.com.hk
Unit 09, 19/F, China Shipbuilding Tower, No. 650 Cheung Sha Wan Rd., Kowloon
九龍⻑沙灣道 650號中國船舶⼤廈 19樓 09室
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